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On January 11 CEO Tony Kirwan spoke 
on ABC Northwest radio and the GWN 
television news about the unsolved and 
unacceptable problems this town has 
with the sewerage system in Wiluna. 
This is now a more contentious issue as 
the Water Corporation has deferred the 
Wiluna project until 2008. Further 
coverage was given in the West 
Australian. 
There is now action being taken at the 
highest levels of government and the 
Shire has been assured measures will be 
taken  
Pictured below at Australia Day 
Celebrations hosted by the Shire and 
AMS. Thanks to all the happy cooks,  
and Lai, Craig and Zac for organizing. 
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Interested in the future of your Wiluna 
business interest? 
How about Indigenous tourism? 
On Tues Feb 28, 10 am in the Shire 
TJUKURBA Gallery meeting area  
come along  to discuss the promotion of 
tourism in this Shire.  
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The pool will be open as soon as the Health 
Department issues a chlorine license. The 
water is now unfit to swim in. Parents be 
aware that children are trespassing in the pool 
area unsupervised at night  which is unlawful 
and can be dangerous. Be safe and wait one 
more week. 
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           The Annual Meeting of    
                      Electors 
         7.00pm Thurs Feb 2, 2006 
          Shire Council Chambers 
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Currently the grader is operating on 
North Road doing maintenance work. 
All roads in the Shire have been 
recently inspected. This will form the 
basis of the next round of maintenance 
and re-sheeting. 
     ****************** 
The Shire rain gauge measured 133 mls 
during the month of January. A good 
start to the year. Some pastoralists have 
had good falls, for others it has been 
patchy. Around the town there is a good 
green pick developing.      
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-------The old Wiluna 
Racetrack will be repaired by the Shire 
and a committee of people from town 
and stations. Events will include ringer 
iron man, team roping, barrel race, Ute 
comp, bull riding, sheep busting, 
music two-up music, dancing. Food 
and a bar  
          
 
Remember to wear seat belts and 
watch your speed -   
Its true, some of us have been caught! 
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6.30pm. Teams that have registered are  
        PEEPS, BAD BOYS, and FAMS.  
 
 Feb 2 – under 16 football training for 
Nickel Cup in Kalgoorlie. Tues, Thurs 
5 – 6.30. see Marcus or Lai  
Feb 2 – Cricket Training every          
              Tues, and Thurs 5 – 6.30 
Feb 6 –Tennis every Mon 6.30- 8.30 
Feb 11 – Indoor Cricket at Leonora, 
we need players. See Lai or Craig 
Feb 18 – Movie Night 
Feb 25 – Disco Night 
LADIES & GIRLS ONLY; exercise 
class every Tues, Thurs 4-6pm 

    BMX track plans are going ahead 

 

  Canning Stock 
Route Centenary 
    1906-2006 
        Rodeo 
& bush camp out 
   July 14,15,16 


